
 

CITY OF BELL GARDENS 

TRAFFIC & SAFETY COMMISSION 
 
 
 

CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING   

          
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the June 4, 2024, at 5:30 p.m. Regular 
Traffic and Safety Commission Meeting of the City of Bell Gardens has 
been CANCELLED.    

The next scheduled Regular Traffic and Safety Commission Meeting of 
the City of Bell Gardens is scheduled for July 2, 2024.     

 

Posted by: Veronica Sanchez, Commission Secretary 

Date:  May 30, 2024 


